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Question: When will the pump station on Campus Drive be complete? 

The work on the pump station will begin soon. Construction under the bridge will occur in May 2019 on 
a six-day, 10-hour days schedule to be able to complete work within three months. Residents will be 
notified of any closures and detours. 

Question: How many pump stations are along the alignment?  

There will only project-wide and it is on Campus Drive. 

Question: Will a detour of the Northeast Branch Trail involve River Road and University Research 
Court?  

Yes. To facilitate bridge construction over the Northeast Branch Trail, a portion of the trail will be closed 
off to pedestrian and bicycle access, necessitating a detour using River Road and University Research 
Court. 

Question: How will the detour of the Northeast Branch Trail utilize the parking lot north of 5801 
University Research Court? 

The parking lot will not be utilized.  

Question: What is the purpose of the Purple Line retaining wall by the College Park Metro station? 

Upon reaching the College Park Metro station, the alignment begins to run alongside the WMATA 
parking garage and then along the east side of the Metro and CSX tracks. The Purple Line retaining wall 
will separate the Purple Line tracks from the WMATA tracks. Height of the wall will vary. 


